Walk a Mile In My Shoes!

2019 San Tan Charter School
MULTICULTURAL FAIR
Friday, November 8, 2019

WE LOVE GRANDPARENTS!

At San Tan we know how important grandparents are in the life of our students. We
know that often it is grandparents that pass down to our students the famiy culture,
history and stories. We would love to meet you and for you to join us at out 2019
Multicultural Fair to share your family's “walk a mile in my shoes” traditional stories,
food, artifacts and clothing.

Each year at San Tan we are thrilled to welcome students and families from cultures
across the globe. We are committed to honoring and celebrating each student's identity
and family heritage every day of the year and especially on this special day of
celebration. Lets do it again!

Please use the sign up genius link below to join us at the 2019 Multicultural Fair!
Sign Up Genius Link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/7T0A0D4CAEAB28A5F58-20192



